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August 28, 2020 

 

To: Mr. Victor Young 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors Rules Committee 
 

 

 

Dear Mr. Young, 

 

 

I am writing as a reference for Carletta Jackson Lane for the Mental Health Board. 

 

Ms. Lane has a wealth of knowledge and expertise in the area of mental health.   

 

She also brings unprecedented dedication and compassion in any area that she serves.    

 

Ms. Lane would be an asset to any program, project, or board that deals with humanity.    

 

.    

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Valeri Bocage 
CEO  

Powerful Women International Connections 

http://www.pwiconnections.com/


 

 


